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Your submission for this review:

NSW is known to have some of the highest public transport fees in the world, which places an undue financial burden on
residents, especially in light of the current economic climate. With inflation at record highs, many people are struggling to make
ends meet, and the high cost of public transport only exacerbates this issue. Moreover, users of public transport are often
promised infrastructure improvements, such as the opening of the Metro by a certain date. However, these promises are
frequently not fulfilled on time, leading to disappointment and frustration among the public. The overall reliability of the public
transport system does not match the high costs being paid by commuters, and this discrepancy further justifies the need for a
reduction in fares. A reduction in fares would not only ease the financial burden on residents but also encourage greater use of
public transport, which aligns with broader environmental and urban planning goals. Given these points, I would like to
propose a maximum Opal fare of $30/ week.





